
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Thank you once again for your understanding during this challenging time.  

Our staff have been working hard to prepare for learning from home. We appreciate the access 
to devices and internet differs for everyone and respect family preferences about use of devices.  

Our learning from home plan involves teachers communicating with students and families through 
email. We will send home learning for the rest of this week to the students’ email. Information for 
how to access the students’ email will be sent to the parent/carer’s email addresses that we have 
on our system.  

We will also have a hardcopy of home learning for students if they choose this option. These are 
available for collection here at school. We will let families know about future hardcopy packs as 
they are developed through our normal communication channels as they are developed. 

We have made a small pack with a workbook and pen or pencil for all students even if utilising 
the online home learning. 

These learning packs will be available from the front stairs of the school from 9:30am to 3pm 
tomorrow.  

We completely understand the range of circumstances that our families find themselves in. We 
appreciate that many parents will be working from home, caring for younger children or 
extended family and fulfilling a whole range of other commitments while supervising children. All 
of these things could make supporting your child to work from home even more of a challenge. 
We want to assure you that there is no pressure from our school for your child to complete any 
part of this learning pack or the online learning activities. The first priority for all of us is for your 
family relationships, health and wellbeing.   

Teachers will be working hard to create more learning from home for next week and the final 
week of the term. When these are ready we will let you know through our normal communication 
channels. 

We thank you for your ongoing support and patience as we finalise the plans we have for learning 
from home. The school staff is working above and beyond expectations and are very proud to be 
doing what they are doing. All of us acknowledge and appreciate the support our school 
community have given us throughout 2020 so far. 

If you have educational questions or require the work to be sent to an alternate email please 
contact the nominated class teacher’s email as indicated on the following table. 

 

Mr Constable 

PRINCIPAL 

  



CLASS NAMES TEACHERS NOMINATED EMAIL 

K/1GC 

K/1CG 
Gubidja Gurgadj 

Mr Jordan Garkut 

Miss Alice Carmichael 
alice.carmichael@det.nsw.edu.au 

1R Badha Mrs Rebecca Roche rebecca.roche@det.nsw.edu.au 

2M Birdhuulay Mr Tom McLean tom.mclean5@det.nsw.edu.au 

3/4S Bana Miss Ally Smith alison.smith@det.nsw.edu.au 

3/4L Duraya Mrs Julia Loughran julia.m.loughran@det.nsw.edu.au 

5/6G Djagula Miss Amy Gaertner amy.gaertner@det.nsw.edu.au 

5/6MS Gunju 
Mrs Gretchen Magee (M-W) 

Mrs Erryn Sauiluma (Th-F) 

gretchen.benny1@det.nsw.edu.au 

erryn.sauiluma2@det.nsw.edu.au 
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